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Health Technology Appraisals  
 

Intensity modulated radiotherapy for treatment of head and neck cancer 
Intensity modulated radiotherapy for the treatment of prostate cancer 
Intensity modulated radiotherapy for the treatment of breast cancer 

 

 
 
Dear Consultees and commentators, 
 
Following the Consultee Information Meeting last year, NICE wrote to you advising 
you that these appraisals were being suspended. 
 
This suspension was to allow NICE to consider the issues that emerged during the 
Consultee Information Meeting and to liaise with the Department of Health about how 
to best proceed with these appraisals. The Department of Health has agreed that 
these appraisals will be removed from NICE's work programme. 
 
We will announce this on our website on 24 June 2009. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the project manager for this appraisal, 
Jeremy Powell on 020 7045 2248 or at jeremy.powell@nice.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dr Carole Longson 
Director, Centre for Health Technology Evaluation 
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